Debra ThomEson

From: Brian Smith <brmsmith6é@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 4:26 PM

To: Assembly

Cc: Parks & Recreation Advisory Board; Stephanie Payne
Subject: Proposed BMX Track

Hello Assembly Members,

I just learned that the Parks and Rec Advisory Board discussed the possibility of a new BMX track at their September 29
Meeting.

I'am 100% in favor of the creation of a BMX track in town, and | hope the assembly can do whatever it is able to do to
support this proposal! I'm planning to be in touch with the folks involved and let them know of my willingness to
volunteer and be involved in whatever way is helpful.

Thank you,
Brian Smith
405 S Nordic Dr.



